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Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On March 29, 2001, AIoha Utilities, Inc. throu h its undersigned counsel, filed a request that the 

letter detailed what we felt were circumstances si nifyin that the Commission had not previously intended for the 

residential customers. We also proposed in that letter, that a flat rate for such residential service would encourage 
utilization of reuse services by residentia! customers more than would a gallonage only rate. In su ort of that 

services during the period of time that supply of reuse water far exceeds demand, as it oes presently with AIoha. 
It is our understanding that the staff has been hesitant to agree that the Commission’s prior orders did not address 
residential reuse, though the wording of the orders does not s eak direct1 to this issue. In addition, we understand 

situation where demand almost coincides with supply. We believe that the information we have su plied to the 

demonstrate that this IS not the case. 

Commission establish a new class of service for residentia P reuse at a flat rate. In support of that application, our 

gallonage only rate established in Docket No. 9 5 5  0615- U and adjusted in Docket No. 991643-SU, to apply to 

osition, we su plied the Commission with a letter from the Florida De artment of Environmental !r rotection’s 
rampa District birector, agreeing that a flat rate was more appropriate an B more encoura ing of utilization of reuse 

that the Commission staff is somehow under the mistaken !I elief that K loha’s reuse services are approaching a 

Commission and the ,obvious facts as presented recently in the Utility’s wastewater rate procee s ing, clearly 

8 

However, as a result of having recently received 35 staff in uiries with additional sub arts for many of 

the best interest of Aloha Utilities, Inc. or its customers to roceed further with this application. While we still 

Commission’s recent orders on reuse rates, but also in keeping with the policies of both t e Southwest Florida 
Water Management District and with the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, the cost of pursuing 
what we believe is in the best interest of the Utility and its customers, now ap ears to be substantial. As such, we 
hereb request that the Commission accept this letter as Aloha’s withdrawal oAts request for a new class of service 
for a x at residential reuse rate. 

those inquiries, and in light of our expectation that even more detaile 1 inquiries will follow, we 1 elieve it is not in 

firmly believe that the establishment of a flat rate residentia P reuse rate is not only in keepin with the spirit of the fi 

Should you have any questions in this regard, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

FMD/tm 
cc: h p h  Jae er, Esquire 

Ste hen C! Watford, President 
Rofert C. Nixon, CPA 
David W. Porter, P.E. 
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